Dear Migrant and Seasonal Head Start Parents,
For those who are new to the Parent Affiliate, congratulations and welcome! Your participation in this Affiliate means that you are a leader of the Association and will help keep our Migrant and Seasonal Head Start programs strong for all the children and families we serve.
One of the NMSHSA’s most important goals is protecting funding for MSHS centers each year. The amount of funding we receive is decided by Members of Congress in the U.S. House of Representatives and Senate. Every resident of this country has the right to contact their Representatives and Senators and ask them to support programs that are important to them. Recommendations from constituents like you help Reps and Senators decide what programs they will support.
The NMSHSA has drafted the attached letter from Migrant and Seasonal Head Start parents to members of the House and Senate, asking for their support of our programs. We ask you to sign the letter with your name, city (optional), state, and MSHS grantee name. Please follow the below signature example.
We want as many parents as possible to sign the letter in order to make a strong argument for our funding. Therefore, we ask you to tell other MSHS parents about the letter and ask them to sign it, too. We may not have lots of money to influence politics, but we have people power. Every single person matters. Our goal is to reach at least 100 parent signatures, and with your help, this is possible!
If you have any questions, please contact our advocate Kim at kim@feighan.org. 
Thank you very much,
NMSHSA
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Signature example:

Kim Wilson
Glencoe, Minnesota
Tri Valley Migrant Head Start

